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He is Risen Indeed! 

A Message from  

Pastor Robert English 

Christ is risen! Alleluia! What a joy 

to celebrate the glory of the 

resurrection during this season of 

Eastertide. This year has been 

particularly meaningful for me as  

I have been experiencing the 

glory and wonder of my first real 

spring. The majesty of the blooms, the songs of birds 

that fill the air, the simply elegance of flowers as they 

emerge to greet the warmth of the spring sun, I have 

been loving life to say the least. And this is at the heart of 

what it means to be people of the resurrection: to love 

life, to live to the fullest, to inhabit this moment and to 

find the grace of God dwelling with us always, and to turn 

out toward the world with Godôs joy. 
 

As we move into this season of Eastertide, may we 

continue to seek joy, to find grace, to embody love for 

ourselves, our neighbors and this world! To God be the 

glory to raise us from every grave that we dig for 

ourselves into the fullness of life beyond our imagining! 
 

An Enduring Gift 

By Pastor Robert English 

Have you every considered leaving an enduring gift to 

your church family by remembering Mt. Healthy United 

Methodist Church in your estate planning? There are 

different possibilities if you are interested in leaving an 

enduring gift which will sustain our vital ministries for 

many years to come. This is a personal matter which 

requires prayer and reflection. I invite you to consider 

what it may look like for you to remember your church 

family in some way by designating Mt. Healthy United 

Methodist Church as a beneficiary in your will or living 

trust. If you would like more information, please contact 

me. 
 

Proceeds from Bargain  

Basement Sale to Support the 

Ministries of the Church 

Save the date! The United Methodist 

Women are sponsoring a bargain 

basement sale that will be held in Fellowship Hall on 

Friday and Saturday, June 28
th
 and 29

th
. Times will be 

announced later. Items to be sold are glassware, pottery, 

gift items, small appliances and collectibles. We wel-

come donations from the congregation. Beginning on 

Sunday, May 19
th
 (no earlier) you may place your 

donations on the stage in Fellowship Hall. Thank you for 

your donations. 

 
CANCELLED: 2019 United Methodist Menôs Yard Sale 

Grab your Jet Pack and Come Journey through Space! 

Vacation Bible School will take you To Mars and Beyond! 

Blast off with us June 17-21, 2019, from 6:00 to 8:30 PM at 

Mt. Healthy United Methodist Church. Enjoy dinner, music, 

stories, crafts, games, and science experiments. As we 

conclude on Friday, join in a family potluck supper.    
 

Adult "Star Guides" are needed to  help groups navigate 

through the space stations. Supplies we can use include 

rope lights (any color), large pieces of foam, bean bags and 

chairs, hula hoops, large posters of outer space, planets, 

stars and the solar system. Please label items with your 

name for safe return and put them in the Resource Room in 

the lower level of the education wing. To volunteer, contact 

Jeanine Smith at 522-9250 or jds718@gmail.com. Thank 

you for your help and support.  
 

Beep! Beep! It's the Roadrunners! 

The Roadrunners' enjoy lunch together 

once a month. Everyone is welcome! 

The next luncheon is on Thursday,  

May 9 at 11:30 AM at Lake Nina 

Restaurant (7200 Pippin Road, 45239). 
 

Do You Enjoy Being a People Person? Come to  

Greeter Training on Sunday, May 19 at 11:15 AM! 

All greeters and anyone interested in receiving tips and 

advice on this vital ministry are encouraged to attend.  
  

Spring Celebration, Sunday, May 19, 3 PM  

at St. Markôs United Methodist Church 

The Ohio River Valley District of the United Methodist 

Church invites all clergy and lay persons to attend their 

annual celebration to recognize retiring clergy, candidates 

being ordained and commissioned, transitioning pastors, 

new pastors to our district, certified lay ministers and more. 

The church is located at 4601 Fairfield Avenue in Fairfield, 

Ohio, 45014. For anyone serving for the first time as a local 

church lay member or an at-large lay member, please plan 

to attend a short pre-conference briefing from 2:15-2:45. 

Reservations are not needed for either event. 
 

In prayer, it is better to have a heart without words than 

words without a heart...John Bunyan, Author, Preacher  



 

A Warm Welcome to the Newest Members of Our Church Family! 

Left to Right: Pastor Robert English, Shannon Barnes,  
Jessica Ramsey, David Ramsey 

 

Annual Conference of the West  

Ohio United Methodist Church:  

June 2-6, Lakeside, Ohio 

Each year, clergy and lay members 

selected from local churches attend 

their conferenceôs annual conference 

session to fellowship, worship and 

conduct the business of the con-

ference. Members of the conference 

receive reports of past and ongoing 

work; adopt future goals, programs and 

budgets; ordain clergy members as 

deacons and elders; and elect 

delegates to Jurisdictional and General 

Conferences (every 4 years). For  

more information, visit 

www.westohioumc.org/ac/2019. 
 

Have You Talked to God Today? 

¶ Our prayers may be awkward. Our 

attempts may be feeble. But since 

the power of prayer is in the one 

who hears it (and not in the one 

who says it), our prayers do make 

a difference...Max Lucado, Author, 

Pastor 

¶ There are parts of our calling, 

works of the Holy Spirit, and 

defeats of the darkness that will 

come - no other way than through 

furious, fervent, faith-filled, 

unceasing prayer...Beth Moore, 

Author, Evangelist 

¶ To get nations back on their feet, 

we must first get down on our 

knees...Billy Graham, Author,  

Evangelist  

 



 
 


